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7 October 2013

To Parents/Carers Year 11 GCSE English

Dear Parents/Carers, 

GCSE English Mock Examination 
10th October 2013

GCSE English (early entry) 

5th November 2013

I am writing to tell you about some GCSE plans at Tallis.  A really important part of the success of any of our students is the relationship the school has with you, their parents and carers.   I hope that means that we can work together to make sure that your son or daughter has the best chance of success in the coming weeks and months.

All Year 11 students will take a full mock examination for GCSE English on Thursday 10th October.  This will be a normal school day for them except that they will sit the examination in the morning.  They have been preparing for this in their English lessons for the last few weeks and should know what to expect.

This mock exam is very important.  The English Department will use it together with scores from the controlled assessments to decide if they should sit the actual GCSE examination on 5 November 2013.   They will then decide if this is the best time for them to take the exam and whether they are likely to perform to the best of their ability.  

As a result of the mock exam, we might decide that it is not in the best interests of your son or daughter to sit the exam in November.  If this is the case we will write to you and they will be able to sit the GCSE exam in June 2014.   (Students who sit the exam in November may get another chance to retake it in June 2014 if they wish to improve their result.)    All Year 11 will continue studying English after the November examination, so that we may focus on securing the best grades possible for our students in both English Language and Literature.

We will contact you again shortly about the various things that will be on offer to support students doing the examination in November.  At this time of national debate about GCSEs, may I also add that we have always been careful in the way we use early entry for GCSEs. The mock examination has been planned for a while: it is not in response to the Secretary of State’s announcement this week!

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely
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Carolyn Roberts

Head
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